
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERS <ALLUSERS@sclpits.local>

Date: 9/14/2017 12:43:41 PM
Subject: college and university boards of trustee candidates

Attachments: 9-14-17 press release.pdf

The attached press release lists the individuals who have filed for seats on various College and University Boards of 
Trustees. Their information packets are due into our office - 213 Gressette Building - by 12:00 noon on Wednesday, 
October 11, 2017. By law, the election for these seats cannot be held prior to April 1, 2018.
 
Thank you!
Martha Casto
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